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As we start to see signs of 
the world settling into a new 
normalcy, we begin to return 
to our lives. Our team at White 
Rose is optimistic that we are at a 
turning point as we look forward 
to the future. 

As restrictions begin to ease, we 
move forward with excitement 
and caution. We’ve noticed 
increased traffic to our branch 

lobbies and our team has continuously met to discuss 
the best health and safety practices for our members 
and our staff. We remain committed to your well-
being, and you will find that we are continuing to 
utilize some of the protocols put in place to keep 
everyone safe and healthy. 

We encourage our members to take full advantage of 
our digital banking options. With Online Banking and 
the WRCU Mobile app, you can make loan payments, 
transfers, view your balances and eStatements, deposit 
checks and more. From card security to convenience, 
our lineup of products and services makes it easy to 
control your finances on the go. I encourage everyone 
to visit whiterosecu.com to explore all of the wonderful 
offerings that are available to you, our members.

Thank you to our Board of Directors, our amazing 
team, and our wonderful members for your continued 
support during these uncertain times. We will be 
sharing updates about our new East York location 
in the coming months. Be sure to follow us on 
Facebook and Instagram for the latest news, updates, 
promotions and more. 

Stay safe and healthy. 
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White Rose Credit Union - It’s Your Life. We care.

This credit union is federally insured by the National Credit Union Association.



IT Corner | A message from our Risk and
Compliance Manager

whiterosecu.com | 888.755.9773

Be Aware of Scams 
Involving P2P Payments

White Rose Partners with CASA to Offer 
Career Opportunities

Our Human Resources Vice President, Tamika, recently took part in 
CASA of Pennsylvania’s 2021 York Latino Festival, helping to kick 
off their Workforce Development Program.

The program aims to help immigrants and Latinos grow and 
flourish with better employment opportunities through resources, 
training, and funding from the York County Community 
Foundation. With the help of the Workforce Development Program 
we were able to find exciting new staff members to join our team 
and strengthen our partnership with CASA!

Congrats to our member 
Kathleen, who was 
recently awarded one 
of two York Chapter 
of Credit Union 
Scholarships. Kathleen 
presented her credit 
union related essay, 
a requirement for the 
scholarship, at a recent 
York Chapter of Credit 
Unions meeting. She discussed the important 
role that White Rose has played throughout her 
and her family’s history and life experiences. 

WRCU Member Wins Local ScholarshipYouth Month Winners Announced

CEO Debra Kauffman, and Kathleen

Scams among 
Peer-to-Peer (P2P) 
mobile payment 
services are on the 
rise.

Here are some tips 
for using these 
services such as 
Venmo, Zelle, Paypal 
and more to send 
money instantly.

Customer Service Scams
If you receive an unexpected inquiry from 
a business or government agency, verify 
the authenticity with information on the 
company or government agency’s website. 

P2P Apps will never ask you for your pin or 
sensitive information via a phone call. 

Charity Scams
Scammers will often ask for fake charitable 
donations, posing as a charity in need.

Be wary about sending donations through 
a P2P App, and throughly check the 
background of any charity to make sure your 
donation goes to the real organization. 

Always be alert and cautious when utilizing 
P2P Apps. Our team at WRCU is dedicated 
to protecting you and your information, and 
available for your questions. 

Know the Policies
Understand how and if you can recover 
funds should a problem arise when using a 
P2P service. 

Read your P2P services’ FAQs for answers 
to common questions regarding fraud 
and related issues, and be aware before 
signing up.

Sources: FCC.gov, PayPal.com, Venmo.com

Congrats to 
our Youth 
Month winners 
Allison and 
Laila! Allison 
participated 
in our coloring 
activity 
and Laila 
participated 
in Zogo, our Allison Laila

financial literacy app. Each was selected for their age group 
for their participation in Youth Month, a month - long event 
every April to promote youth savings and financial literacy in 
the credit union movement.

Visit whiterosecu.com to learn more about Zogo!

See whiterosecu.com for details.
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It’s our community. We care.

White Rose Credit Union is committed 
to improving the lives of our members 

and community - and inspiring others to 
do the same. 

3498 Industrial Drive
York, PA 17402

TOLL FREE 888.755.9773 | whiterosecu.com

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS: Independence Day Observed 7/5, Labor Day 9/6
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